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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Cameroon and thanks for the presentation of its national report. 
We welcome the adoption of the National Action Plan for the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights and encourage the Government to take further measures for strengthening effectiveness of the National Commission on Human Rights and Freedoms in accordance with Paris Principles.
Montenegro noted the revision and improvement of legislative framework for human rights and invite the Government to ensure its effective implementation, particularly related to incrimination of female genital mutilation and forced marriages.  
In line with our previous recommendation, we welcome the continuous progress achieved in cooperation with international and regional mechanisms and communication with special procedures. 

Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to revise current legislation in order to explicitly prohibit a corporal punishment of children in all settings, including at home;
2. to establish the minimum age for marriage as 18 for both girls and boys. 

Thank you!
